
 

PUSH BUFFALO 

  

Emergency HEAP has been extended to the close of business on May 19th. Be sure to 

provide a shut off notice.  

 

You may qualify for HEAP cooling assistance if your household: 

• Received a regular HEAP benefit in the current program year & has a member who 

is considered vulnerable (over age 60 or under age 6) OR has a member with a 

documented medical condition exacerbated by extreme heat. 

 

• Gross monthly income meets current HEAP guidelines. (Full documentation 

required to check for HEAP eligibility.) 

 

  

  

      

  

      

      

HEAP ON-SITE 

  

EMERGENCY AND COOLING 
 

  

Friday, May 12th,  2023  

10:00am-2:00pm 

  

429 Plymouth Ave. 

Buffalo, NY 14213 

For additional information, please contact: (716) 858-6977   

                                                                            heapoutreach@erie.gov   


